
February 24, 2005

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling
Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

RE: Case 03-E-0765 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates,
Charges, Rules and Regulations of Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation for
Electric Service

Dear Secretary Brilling:

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation ("RG&E"
"Company"), are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the New York
State Public Service Commission (“PSC” or “Commission”).  This filing is a further compliance
in the above mentioned case and reflects a revision to the Company’s traffic signal delivery rate
under RG&E’s P.S.C. No. 18 –  Schedule for Electric Service Street Lighting.

P.S.C. No. 18 – Electric Street Lighting

6th Revised Leaf No. 45
1st Revised Leaf No. 45.1
1st Revised Leaf No. 45.3

The Company is requesting approval of these revised tariff leaf. These leaves are issued on
February 24, 2005, to become effective February 28, 2005.

Any correspondence or questions regarding this filing should be addressed to Susan Morien at
(585)771-4741.

Very truly yours,

Mark O. Marini
Manager, Regulatory and Tariffs
Rates and Regulatory Economics

Received: 2/24/2005



Enclosures

Received: 2/24/2005


